
 

 

 

 

14 August 2025 

Subject: Emergency Evacuation Drill – Station Square  

New Emergency Evacuation Initiatives to Enhance Public Safety 

Station Square and emergency services are introducing a new emergency evacuation 
programme designed to enhance the safety of all staff, tenants, and visitors. 

With thousands of people visiting the centre daily, this initiative ensures everyone is 
prepared to act quickly and calmly in an emergency. 

Key programme features include: 

• Clearly marked evacuation routes and assembly points 
• Regular emergency drills  
• Awareness signage and safety materials throughout the centre 
• Improved coordination with first responders 
• Accessibility measures for people with disabilities 

The first scheduled evacuation drill will take place at Station Square on 8 September 2025. 
We encourage all shoppers and tenants to observe evacuation signage, follow instructions 
from centre staff, and participate in the awareness activities on the day. 

For more information, please contact: 
 
Koba van Zyl – 012 357 1507 | koba@cityprop.co.za 
Rivas Bright – 012 357 1507 | rivas.bright@cityprop.co.za 
 

Kind regards 
Koba van Zyl | Centre Manager: Retail Operations  
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